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Ducks Unlimited Canada is pleased to express our unwavering support for Canada's bid to host the
upcoming International Geoscience Congress. As an organization steadfastly dedicated to habitat
conservation, we acknowledge the pivotal role that geoscience plays in comprehending and addressing
pressing environmental challenges.

The anticipated exchange of ideas and collaborative spirit at the International Geoscience Congress holds
great promise for contributing significantly to global endeavors focused on mitigating climate change,
habitat loss, and other environmental issues. We foresee advancements in science and technology
during this congress that will fortify our capacity to safeguard and preserve natural habitats, thereby
promoting biodiversity.

We eagerly anticipate the congress as a platform to establish fresh partnerships, share our experiences,
and glean insights that will positively impact the sustainability of ecosystems worldwide. Ducks
Unlimited Canada is proud to endorse the International Geoscience Congress and commends the
organizers for their steadfast dedication to advancing geoscientific research. We are confident that this
congress will serve as a catalyst for positive change and progress in the realm of environmental science.

Thank you for your commitment to fostering collaboration and knowledge exchange. We look forward to
the prospect of Canada hosting the International Geoscience Congress and the opportunities it presents
for advancing our shared goals.

Sincerely,

Cynthia Devere-Bennett MSc, P.Geo
National Energy Sector Lead
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